
GOVERNING COUNCIL MEETINGS 

The centre is managed by a parent committee called the Governing 
Council, which meets once a month at the centre. Membership is 
determined at the beginning of the year, and all parents are eligible to be 
elected. Among other things, the Council is  responsible for  

 

 Planning the use of centre funds 

 Promoting interest in the centre throughout the community 

 Fundraising activities 

 Assisting in planning of the future direction of the centre. 

  

Please consider joining in and supporting Cleve District Children’s 

Centre. 

  

 


